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Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 36867) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been 
accepted as an e-filing. While the cover letter says attached is redacted testimony, the attachment 
includes a letter from OPC indicating the attached is confidential, the testimony clearly says 
"confidential" in red, and there appear to be yellow highlighted areas in the testimony. The testimony 
needs to be revised to indicate "redacted" on any page that includes the word confidential and any 
highlighting. If OPC's cover letter is part of the testimony filing, the Duke Energy's cover letter should 
also indicate that it is attached. If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission 
Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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